
Village of Aurora 

Zoning Board of Appeals 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

The Village of Aurora Zoning Board of Appeals is conducting a Public Hearing on Wednesday, 

October 23, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. for consideration of an appeal application from Jeff Martin 

for an interpretation of the Village Zoning Law, following a denial by the Code Enforcement 

Officer, of Application #24-21 for a storage container at 46 Sherwood Road (Tax Map 

#182.09-1-15).  Said hearing may be adjourned from time to time as necessary. Regular 

meeting to follow. 

Posted October 5, 2024 

Ann Balloni 

Village Clerk 


